
tDr. Harry Friedenwald) 
{typewritten) 

From the Regius Professor of Medicine, 
Oxford. 

Dear Harry F. , 

4, January, 1915. 

I am glad you liked my brief paper before the Jewish Historical Society. 

It was a very interestii:g meeting. There was a good joke upon me - one of 

the papers in commenting on a quotation I made said it sounded like Hebrew, 

but it was meant for German. 

You will be interested to hear Ua.t we have got a young fellow working 

in the Bodleian at an unpublished manuscript of Maimonides. 

We are all hard at mrk here, and very hopeful. It is a sad business, 

particularly for those of us with many warm friends in Gennany. 

Love to Julius, and wa11nest greetings to you all at home. 

Sincerely' yours, 

wm Osler 


